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	PRESS RELEASE


It is not discrimination to monitor guests' infection-free status based on the measures of the Ministry of Health

(Prague, November 2, 2021) In response to calls from some political movements and businessmen who ask the Czech Trade Inspection Authority for "help" or "protection from inspections" in connection with the measures of the Ministry of Health, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority states the following. 

If a restaurant operator complies with an obligation arising from an emergency measure of the Ministry of Health, they do not discriminate against consumers. He or she does not, of course, face any sanction from the CTIA for this conduct. Neither do the staff of the health stations who monitor compliance with these obligations.[image: image2.png]
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